
                                         

 

11 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer  

We would like to invite you to a meeting for parents/carers of our pupils that start FS1 with us in 

September 2024.  The meeting will include meeting some staff from the EYFS Unit, information 

about our EYFS curriculum and finding out about expectations.  We will be sharing ideas on how you 

can support your child at home ready for transition to school.  

The meeting is on Monday 24 June at 9.30 am.     

The meeting will take place in the school hall and refreshments will be available.  Please use the top 

gate to enter school where a member of staff will greet you on arrival.  

We kindly ask that adults attend the meeting without children.  

Please email back with your response as soon as possible.  In your email please confirm the name 

of your child, if you are able to attend or not and the number of adults/carers attending. 

We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.  

Mr. Fisher 

EYFS Leader  

 

 

 

 

 

 


